
 
  

 

 

Addendum #2 

RFP #20-11 

Hamden Firework Display Show 

Hamden, Connecticut 

 

The bid opening has been postponed to Tuesday, May 5th, 2020 at 11AM due to 

COVID-19 and the Town of Hamden’s Government Center being closed to the public.  

The extra week is to allow for proposals to arrive on time via FEDEX, UPS or USPS.  

No drop offs will be allowed. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

End of Addendum #2 



 


